

ARC in Action



The New Year Is Almost Here. Time For One Last Good Deed.

Dear Reader,

We hope you're enjoying the holiday season so far! It's the final week of the countdown to 2023, and it's the final week for our ACT Campaign too. We've got a goal of \$10,000, and with your help, we'll reach that.

As of today, generous people like you have donated \$8,125 to celebrate and support our childcare programs and teachers. The childcare industry is fragile right now, and your gift will ensure ARC continues providing our high-quality childcare programs to serve all families who need us.

Thanks for including us in your end-of-year giving. Our childcare staff are so grateful for the outpouring of support so far! Every donation makes an impact, so give what's meaningful to you.

With gratitude, The ARC Team

Donate Now





ARC Poll

Are you staying up until midnight on New Year's Eve?



Previous Issue

Did you miss the last ARC in Action newsletter? Click below to see it!

> November 2022









Associated Recreation Council | 8061 Densmore Avenue N, Seattle, WA 98103

Unsubscribe alexander.wheeler@seattle.gov

Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bysonia.doughty@seattle.govin collaboration with



Try email marketing for free today!